
Heart Health Screening Reminder 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that it is time for your annual 

heart health screening. 

Your heart health is important to us, and regular screenings can help ensure that you are 

maintaining a healthy heart. We recommend scheduling your appointment as soon as possible. 

Suggested dates for your screening are: 

• [Date 1] 

• [Date 2] 

• [Date 3] 

Please contact our office at [Office Phone Number] to schedule your appointment or if you have 

any questions. 

Thank you for prioritizing your heart health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Clinic Name] 

[Your Clinic Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


